
 

 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
MEDIA RELEASE 

 
Castlereagh River Project Engagement Workshops  

 
 
The Real Country Project, a collaboration between Gilgandra Shire Council, 

Coonamble Shire Council and Warrumbungle Shire Council, is inviting residents 

across the region, local business and all those interested join us for engagement 

workshops discussing Real Country strategy and Castlereagh River infrastructure 

projects. 

 

This is an opportunity to have a direct impact on the Real Country Strategy and 

Business Case, focusing on enhancing our visitor experience, promoting the Real 

Country experience, and supporting economic initiatives and local infrastructure 

projects.  

  

The workshops hosted by People, Place & Partnership will include:  

• Engaging discussions on unique attractions and strengths of our region 

• Collaborative brainstorming sessions on enhancing the Real Country 

experience 

• Sharing your thoughts on potential infrastructure projects and investment 

opportunities 



 

 

 



 

 

  

 

To register your attendance visit https://visitrealcountry.com.au/real-country-
business-case-and-marketing-strategy 
  
If you are unable to attend, but would like to have a chat please give Council a call, 
or complete the survey via the link below: 
https://ewouk.com.au/real-country-survey/ 
 
This project is funded by the NSW Government Business Case and Strategy 
Development Fund. 
 
Your insights will help us create a vibrant and prosperous Real Country region for all 
to enjoy. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
 

Contact: Kathryn Larkin  
  Project Manager Strategy & Collaboration 
  Gilgandra Shire Council 
  02 6817 8800 
  klarin@gilgandra.nsw.gov.au  
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